NOVATEL WIRELESS

To: The Federal Communications Commission From: John Ross
Novatel Wireless, Inc.
Date: 8/9/01

To Whom It May Concern:

Please be advised that we have updated our model number for this submission from C110
to NVW-C201. This means that all documentation referencing Model C110 also directly
applies to Model NVW-C201

Best Regards,

John R. Ross

Engineering Manager
Novatel Wireless, Inc.
9360 Towne Centre Drive
San Diego, CA 92121

John R. Ross

Direct: (858) 812-0614
Cellular: (858) 775-5596
Date: 12/23/00




